
 

 

 

 
 

 
On Thursday March 21 at 6:00pm, 

the Saint George Academy (SGA) Heritage 
Club presented its annual Heritage Concert 
in honor of the various ethnicities and 
cultures that grace our Academy.  The 
concert brought together parents, faculty 
members, students and members of the 
Ukrainian American community.  

 

 
SGA Students perform in a dramatic scene 

 
 This year’s performance highlighted 
the works of Taras Shevchenko, Ukraine’s 
national bard. The performance was 
spearheaded by director and SGA ESL 
teacher Iryna Chuyan. Under Mrs. Chuyan’s 
direction, students recited poetry in both 
English and Ukrainian, performed a 
dramatic presentation of “Hamalia” by 
Taras Shevchenko, and delighted the 
audience with stunning musical 
performance. Students also contributed 

before the performance by helping to create 
the necessary set and props. 
 

 
SGA students build the set for the Heritage Concert  

 
Following the literary and dramatic 

portions of the concert, the SGA Choir, 
under the direction of Ms. Anna Bachynska, 
with piano accompaniment by SGA 
Principal, Andrij Stasiw, performed to the 
delight of the assembled. In addition, SGA 
sophomore Kylee Varela and Principal 
Stasiw performed a surprise vocal duet of 
the Academy Award winning song “The 
Shallow”.  It was an evening to remember.  
         

 
SGA Chorus rocks out some fabulous new songs 

SGA Students Shine in 
Annual Heritage Concert  


